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We have various groups of people who would love to come to Oregon and spend a 

week or two riding our 50" utv. We are very conscientious  of the rules where we ride 

and respect the laws and quiet times. Passing this would create considerable 

revenue for the areas around where we ride in motels, resturants and even fuel for 

the rides. Passing it would open up areas for us to drive our 50"sxs on roads from 

one area such as our campground or hotel to the riding area. Passing this would 

allow us to do that. So I very much am in support of  this legislation. 


